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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN
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November 16, 2020

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools
Elementary/Secondary District Coordinators of all Subject Areas
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

In relation to DepED Regional Memorandum No. 127, s. 2020, identified
Contextualizers of Self Learning Modules (SLMs), Lay out Artists, and Quality
Assurance Team Members are hereby advised to attend the Writeshop on
November 17 to 20, 2020 ( 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM) at the ASJ Hall, Old Deped
Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

Participants must bring laptop, extension cords, MELCs, Teacher’s Guide
and Math Learner’s Material from Grades 1 to 3.

Participants are advised to strictly adhere to the precautionaly measures
to prevent the spread of COVID-19 such as handwashing, wearing of face mask

and face shield, bringing of hand sanitizer, and social distancing.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

Very truly yours,

MIGUEL MAC/D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Bivision Superintendent e
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